
7.8—PERSONAL PROPERTY  
 
To avoid confusion and the potential for misunderstandings, District staff who bring personal property to 
school to use in the performance of their jobs should label the items with their names. Any such items 
should be removed from the school at the close of school each year. The District assumes no 
responsibility for damage to, or the loss of, personal property brought to District facilities by District staff. 
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